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13/07/2023  14:36:332023/2850/T INT Jonathan Byatt Interested party. To aid recycling and re-use, the nearby estate of South End Close (next to Garden Gate pub) 

would be keen to take delivery of the cut sections of tree trunk. 

This will allow them to be re-used for play areas or seating, allowing natural decay to encourage insect life. If 

interested, please use my contact details to arrange drop off or collection. Many thanks.
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